
NEWS FROM THE TAX COLLECTOR’S OFFICE 

 

RECENT UPDATE TO TAX BILL INFORMATION 

 

Due to the budget referendum not passing, 

please note the change in tax bill due date: 

 

Real Estate (1st installment), Personal Property, 

and Motor Vehicle Taxes will become due 

August 1st, and considered delinquent if not 

paid by Tuesday, September 3rd. 

 

We are expecting to mail tax bills (and make 

them available online) the last week of July.      

 

Please continue to follow the budget process on 

the Town of East Granby website. 

 

 

Heidi Tucker-Dillon 
Tax Collector 


